Verasotve
9916 Logan Drive
Potomac, MD 20854

October 20, 2010
Dear Ethan,

| want to express my appreciation for your team’s efforts over the last three years in helping Highline
double our assets under management to over $1 billion. The combination of your PR efforts and
development, coordination and implementation of a penta-millionaire lead generation effort and
evenis have been outstanding. 1 am also extremely pleased with your branding efforts that inciuded
development of our logo and stationery suite.

We will continue to look toward your firm as the experts in wealth management branding, marketing
and PR.

Sincerely,

NEAL J. SIMON
Founder and CEO
Highline Wealth Management



